
Oliver Hoban

From: PC 4DriggCarleton 
Sent: 12 June 2024 14:22
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: Re: 4/24/2152/0F1 - HILL FARM, HOLMROOK
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Hi Oliver 
 
The correct response to this Planning Application for Drigg & Carleton Parish Council should be as 
follows: 

DCPC is unable to support the application due to the negative impact on local residents but can find no legal or 
material objection, therefore the response is neutral. 
 
I'm sorry but I submitted an incorrect reply via your website. 
 
Kind regards 
Karen 
Parish Clerk 
Drigg & Carleton Parish Council 
 


